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M Gmaill dl - <4l @gmail.com>

Further response letter IAT-12587

, <b @herefordshire.gov.uk> 21 November 2016 at 11:29
o: < mail.com>

Dear Mr '

Thank you for your email. | am sorry that you will be unable to attend the meeting on the 23rd November as
suggested in the most recent correspondence. Could you please let me know a suitable date and time for
yourself to ensure that we can accommodate this meeting to take place? We feel at this stage the most
appropriate course of action to enable your complaint to be fully answered would be to go ahead with this
meeting. As such, a written response to your letter dated 17th November will not be provided until after these
issues have been discussed further within the suggested meeting.

Regards

Information Access Officer
Plough lane

01432 261916

From: (. [mailto:
Sent: 17 November 20 :

To: Hll DoLS; safeguarding@herefordshire.gesx.gov.uk; N 2. 1 G

Subject: Re: Further response letter IAT-12587

@gmail.com]
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